
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
14 June 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Reception to Year 6 Virtual Reading 
 
We are offering virtual reading clubs across the trust this half term.  The club will consist of teachers 
reading chapters/books, which the children can listen to.  Your child can join any of the three reading 
clubs; each club has chosen books relevant to the key stage, but your child can access any they think 
they would enjoy. 
 
To join, pupils will need to log into their google classroom using their alptust log ins.  Once they have 

logged in they join a new classroom by clicking on the + sign in the top right corner, then type in the 
code to that reading classroom which is below. 
 
Each week the staff member running that reading club will add either a new book or chapter for 
your child to listen to.  As the club is on google classroom and not live, this will ensure it can be 
accessed at any time, on any day, suitable for your child/family. 
 
In the coming year we will be looking to add virtual clubs in a range of topics and subjects to enhance 
our extensive extracurricular programme across the trust to help ensure pupils can access 
extracurricular provision outside of school. 
 
Please find below the codes to access the reading clubs: 
 

Reception, Y1 & Y2 - code is xmtqpss 
Years 3 & 4 - code is babmbuq 
Years 5 & 6 - code is myr2yfr 
 
If you have any queries, please contact the school office. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

K McDougall 

 
Mrs K McDougall 
Assistant Head of School 


